
TODD TANASICHUK 

5902 – 44 AVE  

ST PAUL, AB 

780-645-3850 

 

RE:  PROVINCIALS GRANT 

 

ST. PAUL RECREATION BOARD 

 

Please accept this letter on behalf of the St. Paul Lions football club as asking for the board’s granting of 

funds for local teams that host provincials.  The Lions won the Wheatland Football League Championship 

in 2013 and then hosted a provincial game in mid-November against Sylvan Lake, where unfortunately 

they came up on the short end of a 31-26 score. 

As hosts, there were costs involved for the Lions, including hosting the mandatory team meal after the 

game, costs for officials and an entry fee to the Alberta Athletic Schools Association.  There were also 

some field preparation costs as we had to paint the field.  Estimated total costs were $500 for the meal, 

$300 for referees, $250 for the entry fee and $150 for paint.  Whatever the Recreation Board deems 

appropriate would be appreciated. 

Thank you. 

 

Todd Tanasichuk 

St. Paul Football 


